SITE INSPECTION REPORT OF
CHIEF CONSERVATOR OF FORESTS (WILDLIFE) & FIELD DIRECTOR
ON 22.05.2020

The site for proposed laying of Optical Fibre Cable by Reliance JIO Infocomm
Limited through Pampadum Shola National Park was inspected along with Wildlife
Warden, Munnar and field staff on 22.05.2020. The OFC is proposed to be laid along
the existing road by an insertion process that causes minimum disturbance in the field.
As per the report of the Wildlife Warden, Munnar, no works have been carried out in
violation of Forest Conservation Act 1980. Since the work will result in providing better
mobile connectivity to the remote villages and also to the various camps of Forest

Department, the project is recommended.
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